The G.I.V.E.R.S

Newsletter (#1 Nov 2022)



We are the G.I.V.E.R.S

This is a new club formed to model and demonstrate the Catholic values of charity, stewardship and to embody the Gospel of Christ.

The goal of the club is to encourage students to lead charitable causes and to practice intentional leadership. The club will promote teamwork and fun. For the first year, we would like to support a local shelter.

Crazy Hair Day Fundraiser

Thursday, November 24, 2022 *Toonie Crazy Hair day*

Mark your calendars!

We will be running our first fundraiser. You can help us raise money by bringing in a toonie to participate. Make up your craziest hair, have fun and be creative. All the money collected will be donated to a local shelter in the neighborhood.

We will publish the results of the fundraiser and the final choice of shelter in the next newsletter.

What does G.I.V.E.R.S stand for?

G: God

I: Investing in

community

V: Volunteering

E: Empathy

R: Respect

S: Service

Meet The founding members

Gr. 7 (Kingston L, Danhee H, Emma M, Sidona T, Isabella C, Marygrace D, Donovan R, Jonathan T) Gr. 6 (Trinity M, Sarah D, Raphael C, Gabriel C)

Gr. 5 (Destiny M, Emma L, Matthew M, Jay H)

Supporting parents: Mrs. Tina Maskall and Ms. Rossa Sung Sponsor teacher: Mrs. Julie Nash

QUESTIONS?

Would you like to help? We would love to hear from you. Please email sfds.givers@gmail.com for more information.

Stay tuned for more updates in the coming months.